
MIDVALLEY SCHOOL COMMUNITY COUNCIL 
MARCH 2018 MINUTES 
 
Meeting Date Tuesday March 20, 2018 
Time of Meeting 4:30 p.m. 

Meeting came to order at 4:38 p.m. 
Council Members Present 

School Representatives 
Tamra Baker - Principal 
Vicki Houmand - Kindergarten Teacher 

Parent Representatives 
Brittany Halterman 
Zachary Zabriskie 
Marli Steen 

Excused - Becca Staker 
 
Agenda:  

Approval of last meeting minutes - 
Council unanimously approved minutes without changes. 

 
Review LAND Trust Plan and CSIP- 

             The LAND Trust Plan was reviewed, discussed and unanimously 
approved.  LAND Trust funding will be used for grade level instructional aides to continue with reading 
assistance and incorporate a math focus as well.  The strategies for teaching will remain the same and 
aides will work with all students.  Instructional aides will assist with skill based instruction and work 
directly with each teacher.   The LAND Trust goal will be to get to benchmark in math and reading in 3 
years.  The LAND Trust plan and CSIP were unanimously approved and signed. 

 
School Logo Redesign- 

                          Principal Baker discussed a school logo redesign project.  Canyons District 
employs a graphic designer that will design a logo, letterhead,banners and various other media for 
Midvalley.  The school colors will remain the same; red, white and blue. Zachary Zabriskie and Brittany 
Halterman will be on the committee..  

 
Upcoming School Events- 
                          Kindergarten Orientation is this week.  The Multi-cultural fair will be on May 30 

and will also celebrate Midvalley’s 60th birthday. 
 
Other Discussions- 

              Ipads have arrived and Principal Baker is planning to apply for LEXIA funding.  
 
Meeting ended at 5:30 P.M. 

Next meeting - April 17th at 4:30 p.m. 


